
SCARECROW TRAIL 2024 

QUEENSFERRY COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We are excited to tell you that Queensferry Community Council will be holding another 
‘Scarecrow Trail’ in September with the judging taking place on Saturday 14th September 

2024. 

Join us at Sandycroft Community Centre between 2pm - 4pm for Food, Fun and Games 
and to award and congratulate the winners. 

The hard work of all those taking part will be on display for you to wander around and 
view for yourselves within the village and will be on show for a two-week period from 31st 

August to 14th September. It will be well worth taking a gentle stroll round the village to 
enjoy these amazing Scarecrows. 

 

Once we have a list of those taking part, we will provide a map of the trail. 

For further information please contact: 

clerk@queensferrycommunitycouncil.gov.uk 
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